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8 March 2024

Senate Education and Employment Legislation Committee
Australian Parliament House
Canberra, ACT 2600

By email: eec.sen@aph.gov.au

To whom it may concern,

| write on behalf of the National Electrical and Communications Association (NECA) with regard to the

Senate Education and Employment Legislation Committee’s Inquiry into the Fair Work Amendment
Bill 2024.

Having had the benefit of reading the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry’s submission to
the Commission in regard to the abovementioned process, NECA would like to lodge its support for that
submission via this correspondence.

Yours sincerely

Oliver Judd
Chief Executive Officer
National Electrical and Communications Association





